
Tuesday, August 30th at 6:30 pm
A private, guided tour to enjoy 
the summer songbirds

Join friends and our church family
 August 30th at 6:30 pm for a Bird Watching Tour 

in picturesque Thompson Park
805 Newman Springs Road in Lincroft 

Meet us at the Old Orchard Parking Lot. Please be on time.

	 Monmouth County is home to a splendid variety of birds, 
and is likewise as an important “stopover” site for migratory birds 
heading north to breed or south, to spend the winter.

	 A naturalist from the Monmouth County Parks Department 
will lead us on a delightful evening stroll through Thompson Park 
and the paths alongside Marlu Lake. 
	
	 During the summer, you can observe the Northern Cardi-
nal, Tufted Titmouse, Carolina Chickadee, Carolina Wren, Ameri-
can Crow, Blue Jay, Red-bellied Woodpecker, Downy Woodpecker, 
Cedar Waxwing, many varieties of brilliantly colored Warblers, 
as well as New Jersey’s state bird, the American Goldfinch. With 
expert assistance, we’ll learn how to spot, identify and appreciate 
these sweet-tempered and fine-feathered creatures and, discover 
how they build habitats for other animals, and likewise, keep the 
forests healthy by spreading spores and seeds.

	 A limited number of binoculars will be made available, how-
ever, guests are encouraged to bring their own. The tour lasts about 
one hour and fifteen minutes and comfortable shoes, bug spray and 
a water bottle are recommended. Children welcome. Suitable for all 
ages and abilities. $2 suggested donation. 

Meet us at the Old Orchard Parking Lot. Please be on time.

	 For more info and to register to attend, contact
Stella Fotopoulos at (732) 977-3204
 or via email at s.fotopoulos@att.net

Sponsored by the environmental ministries of  
St. George Greek Orthodox Church and The Church of St. Anselm
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